
#FutureOfOurInshoreFisheries
Tuesday 8 and Wednesday 

9 October 2019, London
Free to attend

The 
Future 
of our 
Inshore 
Fisheries
Conference



• Come together with fellow 
fi shermen and industry leaders, 
government, academics and other 
interested parties. 

• Hear specially commissioned 
research on the inshore sector and 
different models of management.

• Lay the foundations for a collaborative 
management approach which ensures 
our marine environment and coastal 
communities are sustainable and 
thriving into the future. 

*This conference has been organised by an industry-led 
steering group, which includes the NFFO, the Coastal Producer 
Organisation, Clyde Fishermen’s Association and ANIFPO.

Fishermen are 
invited to bring 
their experience 
and ideas to a 
special conference* 
which will shape 
future management 
of inshore fi sheries. For further information and to book

your place visit www.seafi sh.org 

There will be a limited number of 
bursaries/funding available for fi shermen 
to cover attendance costs. Please 
contact Holly Kaiser on 0131 558 3331 
or at holly.kaiser@seafi sh.co.uk for 
further information.


